
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 13
th
 July 2021  

 

Important Updates 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As we come to the end of this school academic year, I would like to thank all the families for your continued support 
over another very challenging and disruptive year.  
 
Dates: 
School will close for the summer on Friday 16

th
 July 2021.  

School will re-open for all pupils on Tuesday 7
th

 September 2021 for ALL children. 
 
Times: 
When we return in September, the following start and end times will apply for ALL pupils 8.40am – 3.00pm. 
 
Uniform:        
• Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan with logo 
• White plain polo shirt  
• Grey shalwar kameez 
• Grey skirt/ pinafore dress/ cloth trousers   
• Plain navy or black – hijab (head scarf) 
• Plain, low black shoes or plain black trainers - NO boots or trainers with logos 
 
PE Uniform:  
• Navy blue or black shorts/jogging bottoms 
• White t shirt 
• Black trainers/black PE pumps 
• Navy blue or black tracksuit for outside games 
On the specified day of PE for your child, they should come to school in their school PE kit.  This should be 
school PE kits only.   
 
ParentPay: 
All payments for lunch, milk, toast and trips MUST be paid via ParentPay – No cash will be taken in school. If you 
require assistance with this, please speak to somebody in the office.  

The deadline for milk and toast is Friday 10
th

 September 2021. 
Toast = £5 per half term.  
Milk = £5.50 per half term. 
Lunch = NEW PRICE from September £1.80 per day, which will be £9.00 per week.   
 
Learning:  
Over the summer holidays, you could support your child in the following ways: 

 Online access to learning resources on – Mathletics, Purple Mash, Oxford Reading Buddy and TT Rockstars.  

If you require usernames and passwords for the above, please speak to your child ’s class teacher before  
Friday 16

th
 July 2021.  

 
Summer Provision: 
There will be no holiday activities organised by the school this year as there are a number of building projects taking 
place over the summer and the school site will be unsafe for pupils.  
 
I hope you and your family have a lovely summer break and I look forward to seeing you all in September.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Saima Bahadur  
Headteacher  


